
   

 

 
To our Currumbin families, 

 
Currumbin SS Dance Night 
Last week’s Dance Concert was fantastic. Special thanks to our dance staff and Ms Reynolds for organising the event. 
 
Qld School Futsal Competition 
Congratulations to our senior students who competed in the Qld School Futsal Cup earlier this week with the following results: 

• Senior boys – 5th place / first division 

• Senior girls – 2nd place / second division 
 
School Opinion Survey Results 
Click here to view the School Opinion Survey results for 2024.  Thank you to everyone who took the time to participate.   
 
Awards Ceremonies 
The Currumbin SS Awards Ceremonies will be held in the assembly hall on Thursday, 21 November.  Parents/caregivers of award 
recipients have been invited to attend.  
 
End of Year Music Concerts 
The Junior Music Concert is scheduled for Friday 22 November at 9:00am and the Senior Concert Wednesday 27 November at 5:00pm.  
Parents/caregivers are welcome to attend. 
 
Year 4-6 Swimming Carnival 
Our Year 4-6 Swimming Carnivals are scheduled for Tuesday, 26 November at 8:45am (Year 4) and 11:30am (Year 5 & 6).   
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Monday 18 November  
• Student Leader Interviews 
• Religious Instruction Christmas Concert 2:00pm 
• P&C Meeting 6:00pm – staff room 

Tuesday 19 November   

Wednesday 20 November  

Thursday 21 November 

• Cruising to Currumbin Thursday 

• Year 3 & 4 Awards Ceremony 9:30am

• Year 1 & 2 Awards Ceremony 11:30am

• Year 5 & 6 Awards Ceremony 12:30pm

• Prep Awards Ceremony 2:00pm 

Friday 22 November • Junior Music Concert 9:00am     

W
EE

K
 9

 

Monday 25 November   

Tuesday 26 November 
• Year 4 Swimming Carnival 8:45am 
• Year 5 & 6 Swimming Carnival 11:30am 

Wednesday 27 November • Senior Music Concert 5:00pm   

Thursday 28 November 
• Cruising to Currumbin Thursday 
• Year 6 Free Swim Day 

• Parent Instrumental Music 2025 Information Meeting 4:30pm – music room 

Friday 29 November  

PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE 

https://currumbinss.eq.edu.au/supportandresources/formsanddocuments/documents/school%20opinion%20survey/school-opinion-survey-results-2024.pdf


2025 Book Lists 
Parents/carers have been emailed the 2025 book lists.  They are also accessible via our website. 
 
John Cattoni 
Principal 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 
 
 
 
  

2025 
We’re looking forward to continuing this journey into 2025 with an enhanced teaching and learning program, new video content 
and a commitment to the consistent practise of wellbeing. Teachers will have access to the new curriculum, engaging video  
content and each student will receive a booklet to practise gratitude and mindfulness.  
 
This program has been a huge success for our students and teachers this year and we look forward to bringing  
you LIVE parent sessions and access to parent and family well-being on the website next year.  
 
We hope you have enjoyed the Little Gems of Currumbin Podcasts which will be back in 
2025 and student led. Look out for our final episode of the year in the next newsletter. 

 
For more Information about The Resilience program for 2025 click here. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Year 4-6 Swimming Carnivals 
Year 4-6 students will be participating in swimming carnivals on Tuesday 26 November at the following times. 

• 8:45am-10:45am – Year 4          ⚫   11:30pm – 1:30pm – Year 5 & 6 
 

Students should bring a water bottle, hat, swimming cap, sun safe swim wear and sunscreen (in a separate bag to  
take to the pool).  House colours can be worn (No hair dye).   
 

 
 
 

 
  
   

 
 
 

 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

PREP YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 
Alessandro PB 

Ashton PC 
Millie PC 
Obi PF 
Hali PF 

Maddi PG 
Yasmin PG 

Slayde 1A 
Henry 1A 
Jesse IA 
Liam 1B 
Michi 1B 
Arlo 1F 

Sophia 1F 
Gianna 1G 

Dray 2B 
Remy 2B 
Lucy T 2B 

Braxton 2D 
Zayn 2D 

Louise R 2E 
Sophie 2F 
Rosie 2F 

Lucy 3F 
Oscar 3F 
Asher 3G 

Malia 4B 
Layla 4B 
Bella 4B 

Stevie 4C 

Will 5D 
Nixon 5D 
Brodee 5F 
Geon 5F 
Nixon 5F 

Navrin  6B 
Gracie 6B 
Edith 6B 
Iliirah 6B 

Shivani 6F 
Charlotte 6G 
Gwenda 6G 

 

https://currumbinss.eq.edu.au/enrolments/booklists
https://currumbinss.eq.edu.au/supportandresources/formsanddocuments/documents/the%20resilience%20project/resilience-project-2025-offerings.pdf


 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P & C UPDATE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

CURRUMBIN KIDS CLUB NEWS 
 
Last week, Kids Club welcomed a group from Bright Buttons Kindergarten for a play date and a tour of our room. The Bright Buttons 
children got to check out some of our favourite things to do at Kids Club like the Lego table, the sensory tiles in the  
reading corner and do an art activity with Miss Paris. They used some paint pens and clear laminate to make some  
lanterns to take back with them and after their play, they enjoyed checking out the playground.  
 
It was great to see so many familiar faces of children who have siblings that come to Kids Club and to learn some new  
faces of children who will be coming to Currumbin State School next year as well. We can't wait to welcome these  
new friends in 2025 and hope that by bringing them over for a playdate, we can help ease the transition next year 
with some familiar places and people.  
 
Policies & Procedures 
The P&C will be reviewing and ratifying ‘Policy Group 10’ at the next P&C meeting on Monday, 18th Novemberr at 6pm.  ‘Policy Group 
10’ is open for review and feedback by families and the community.  You can find all our Policies and Procedures on our website: 
http://currumbinkidsclub.com.au/policies/ 
  

http://currumbinkidsclub.com.au/policies/


COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 
 
 

 A Little Ray of Giving – Gift donations needed 
 Ray White Tugun are looking to help support The Pyjama Foundation  
 this festive season. The Pyjama Foundation is a non-for-profit organisation  
 dedicated to supporting foster children across Australia. 
 

 We would love your help in collecting Christmas presents to give to children  
 in care (aged between 0-18) to make their Christmas day!   
 
 Drop a wrapped present under the Currumbin SS ‘Giving Tree’ in the office  
 by Wednesday 4 December and we’ll make sure it gets delivered to a foster  
 child in our local community.   
 

 Click here to view the gift guide/suggestions.  
 
 
 

 
 

 

CLICK HERE 
to view the 

Currumbin SS 

Community 

Noticeboard 

https://currumbinss.eq.edu.au/supportandresources/formsanddocuments/documents/community%20information/little-ray-giving-gift-ideas-2024.pdf
https://currumbinss.eq.edu.au/Ourcommunity/Communitypartnerships/Pages/Communitypartnerships.aspx

